
 

 

 

 

Institute for Research in Schools (IRIS) STEM research project 

The Institute for Research in Schools (IRIS) is a national charity that supports 
students to complete their own STEM research projects. This year, some of 
Fitzharrys School’s students and teachers are working with IRIS to undertake their 
own research and contribute knowledge to the wider scientific community.  

IRIS works with researchers to provide real-world challenges for students to 
explore. Students can share their findings at IRIS Student Conferences each June.  

This year, our students are exploring a project mapping the trees on our school 
grounds and how much carbon dioxide they capture per year, as well as a project 
looking into sports and mental health. We look forward to sharing our findings in 
summer 2025. 

 

 


